
September 9, 2022 

Michael Tilden, Acting State Auditor 
California State Auditor 
621 Capitol Mall, Suite 1200 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Re:  Approval of Orange County Power Authority Audit 

Dear Mr. Tilden: 

In accordance with Rule 17 of the Joint Legislative Audit Committee, I am asking your office to move 
forward with the attached emergency audit request regarding the Orange County Power Authority. This 
audit will provide transparency to the authority’s finances, projections, and hiring practices.  I ask and 
trust that you will prioritize it appropriately.  

Should you have any questions, please contact committee staff at (916) 319-3300. 

Sincerely, 

David Alvarez 
Assemblymember, 80th District 

Enclosure 

cc: Members 
Joint Legislative Audit Committee 

Anthony Rendon, Speaker 
California State Assembly 

Toni Atkins, Pro Tempore 
California State Senate 

Tom Umberg, 34th District 
California State Senate 


